
For more information, get in touch with: hairy-group@york.ac.uk

Do you enjoy spending time with animals? 
Would you like to join a Patient and Public Involvement workshop to shape the direction of future research?

We are a group of researchers and practitioners looking to conduct research into the relationships and interactions between humans and
animals, with a focus on neurodiversity. We would like to learn about your experience of being with animals (at home, in nature, or in a

therapeutic context) and explore your views on what matters most for research in this area. 

Who can attend?
Young people who love being with or around animals, including pets, therapy or assistance animals, or animals in nature.
We are looking for young people (aged 14-17 years) with neurodiversity (e.g., autism spectrum disorder or ADHD).

What is involved?
Taking part in an online workshop. You will receive £25 for attending the workshop.
An introduction to the research area and an opportunity to ask any questions.
An opportunity to inform our research plans based on your experiences, and the option to register for regular involvement.

When is the workshop and how do I register?

Tuesday, 25th June, 4.30-5.30pm
To register, please complete the registration form by clicking the link, or scanning the QR code.

https://forms.gle/t5tUQADqhq92Lwrn6

